

Councillor John Parker

Toronto City Council Ward 26-Don Valley West Toronto City Hall 100 Queen Street West 2nd Floor, Suite A13 Toronto Ontario M5H 2N2

Tel: 416 392-0215 Fax: 416 392-7427 councillor_parker@toronto.ca

12 October, 2012

To: Planning and Growth Management Committee

Re: PG 18.7: Recommended Changes to the Draft City-wide Zoning By-law Resulting from Public

Consultation

Dear Chair and Members,

In the staff recommendations for this item, I advise you of my support specifically for the following recommendation

4. The City Planning Division work with United Way Toronto, the Tower Renewal Office, Toronto Public Health, Social Development Finance and Administration Division, Economic Development and Culture Division, and other key stakeholders, to examine which Residential Apartment zones of the City would be best suited for application of the new Residential Apartment Commercial zone and report back to the Committee with these findings.

I believe that my communities of Thorncliffe Park and Flemingdon in particular have strong potential for and would benefit from this approach. I urge that they be considered in any review or study arising from this initiative.

toan Mary per John Parker.

Regards,

John Parker City Councillor

Ward 26 - Don Valley West

Bennington Heights ◆ Flemingdon ◆ Leaside ◆ Thorncliffe ◆ Wynford-Concorde